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Katie L e e 

From: Katie Lee [katie@rthicksconsult.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2009 2:03 PM 

To: Edward J. EMNRD Hansen (edwardj.hansen@state.nm.us) 

Cc: Hack Conder (hconder@riceswd.com); Katie Jones; Lara Weinheimer 

Subject: EME M-5, NMOCD #1R 0424, plugging report 

Dear Mr. flan sen., 

Environmental Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division 

OCT 2 1 2009 

RECEIVED 

RT Hicks Consultants is pleased to submit documentation of the plugging and abandonment of 
MW-1S and MW-2D at EME M-5, (NMOCD #1R-(M24) on September 30, 2009. These wells 
were plugged using a 1% - 3% bentonite slurry and a. 3 foot cap of concrete at the surface. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at the number below or Hack Conder at the Rice 
office in Hobbs. 

Best regards, 

Katie Lee 
Project Scientist 
R.T. Hicks Consultants, Ltd. 
ph. 505-266-5004 
fax 505-266-0745 
mobile 505-400-7925 

10/20/2009 



Plugging Wells MW-1S and MW-2D at EME M-5, NMOCD Case #1R 424 





7414 85 t h Street, Lubbock, Texas 79424-4951 

P.O. Box 96, Wolfforth, Texas 79382-0096 

Fax: (806) 866-4044 harrisoncooper-drillinq.com 

Plugging Report 

Client Rice Operating 

Contractor Harrison & Cooper 

Date Completed 9/30/2009 

Site EME M-5 SWD 

Well ID MW-1 

Casing Diameter 2" 

Well Depth 52' 

Casing Material PVC 

Plugging Material Portland/Bentonite Slurry 

Slurry Interval 3'-52' 

Cement Interval 0'-3' 

Copies: File 
Email (Lara Weinheimer) 
Mail (Rice-Hobbs) 

Regulated by: Texas Dept. of Licensing & Regulation, Water Well Division, P.O. Box 12157, Austin, TX 78711, (800) 803-9202 

Drilling & Pump Professionals 

Ph: (806) 866-4026 


